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Docket No. 030-20763 License No. 20-20720~01

Cambridge Isotope laboratories
ATIN: Joel C. Bradley, Ph.D.
President

20 Commerce Wa
Woburn, W 01801

Gentleman:
SUBJECT: INQUIRY NO. 89-001

This letter refers to a telephone inguiry betwean you and Steven Courtemanche
of this office conducted on June 22, 1989 concerning activities authorized by
License No. 20-20720-01 as they relate to the pending expiration of your
license on July 31, 1989.

From this discussion, it is our understanding that you presently do not
perform licensed activities at your facility. We have received your letter
requesting the termination of your license and our licensing staff is
processing it. If our understanding is incorrect, please inform us in
wrltixq.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC’s "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Room. No reply is required to this letter, should you
have any questions concerning this inquiry, we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,
Original Signed By:
urence F. Friedman, Ph.D.
%—r ng D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety and
Safeguards
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